
MEETING SUMMARY 
 
 

 
The RTM Transit Committee 
April 6, 2020—10:00 AM  
 
 
Transit Committee Members Present  
Peter Gold, Chair  
Candace Banks 
Amy Kaplan 
Greg Kraut 
Sal Liccione 
Dick Lowenstein  
 
Officials Present 
Martin Fox, Director, Westport Transit District 
 
 
The Committee met to make a recommendation regarding the reappointment of Marty Fox for a new four-year 
term as a Director of the Westport Transit District.  His current term expires April 30, 2020.  It was noted that 
while the new appointment would be for a four-year term ending in April 30, 2024, it is Marty’s intention to stay 
only through the end of August in order to give the RTM and the Town more time to focus on the transition in 
Westport Transit District’s leadership.  
 
The Committee members thought Marty has done an excellent job as a director of the Westport Transit District 
for the last four years and thanked him for his past service.  Upon motion duly made by Sal Liccione and 
seconed by Dick Lowenstein the Committee unanimously recommends that the RTM re-appoint Marty Fox to 
another term as a Director of the Westport Transit District. 
 
The meeting adjourned at approximately 10:15 AM.  
 
Peter Gold, Chair 
RTM Transit Committee 
 
 


